
VILLAGE OF OSSINING 

WATER DEPARTMENT 
 

NOTICE 

 
HYDRANT FLUSHING SCHEDULE 

 

 
The Village of Ossining Water Department will start their semiannual hydrant-flushing 

program on Monday evening, April 4, 2022.  Flushing of hydrants will be performed 

between 9:00 p.m. and 1:00 a.m. in order to minimize disruptions to our residents.. 

  

The entire hydrant-flushing program will take approximately five weeks to complete.  As 

the flushing of hydrants takes place closer to your home, you may notice some 

discoloration in your water first thing in the morning.  Do not be alarmed.  Just run your 

water for a short period of time and it should clear up.  If the discoloration persists, please 

notify the Water Department at 941-6111. 

 

 
DATE: 3/11/22         

        

TO: Jaimie: WEB BLAST, VILLAGE WEBSITE and FACEBOOK 

 Christina: GOVT. ACCESS TV 

        

FROM: DPW    

 

RUN DATES: 3/28/22-5/9/22   
 

Thanks! 

  


